
October 16, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Lee 

Director 

Best Efforts, Inc. 

150 Massachusetts Avenue 

Highland Park, Michigan  48203 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed an Assassination Records Review Board information packet.  This 

packet contains a copy of our statute.  In addition, I have added your name to our mailing list so that 

you will be kept apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


